
 
Thank you to everyone who has made a donation of any kind to our home! So appreciated by all of us!!  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
               
 

 

 
   

We will be looking for sponsors for monthly 
lunches as well as volunteers and entertainers in 
the New Year – please contact Holly. 
 

We want to wish every 
single one of you a very 
Merry Christmas and a 
Blessed New Year.    

Coming Events 
 

Dec 27 - Happy Hour 

2:00 - 4:00pm 

Jan 14 - Monthly 

Birthday Party 

2:00-4:00pm 

Jan 25 - 4H Speeches 

1:00pm 

Please Join Us! 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

A huge THANK YOU to 
our faithful volunteers!  

The residents and the staff 
appreciate you so much for 
filling our home with joy and 
laughter! Please contact 
Holly 306-430-4180 or EOL if 
you would like to share your 
time or talents with us! 
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December has come and gone in the 

blink of an eye! We were so lucky to 

have so many great visitors and 

volunteers! Happy birthday to Mildred & 

Ted this month! Ted is a New Year’s 

baby and will be turning 100 years 

young! December’s Birthday party was 

hosted by the United church women 

with a Celtic theme. Musical performers 

and cheesecake were enjoyed by all!.  

The residents attended a Christmas 

party hosted by Ann and Heather L with 

spectacular musical entertainment and 

treats! The Eaton grade 5/6 class made 

some giant Christmas themed art to 

festively decorate our halls. They look 

amazing, as do the decorations that our 

staff and volunteers put up. Thanks to 

Sage for bringing her piano students in 

for a mini recital and to Amy for allowing 

us to hear the cute little playschool 

singers! Christmas bingo was held and 

a few residents cleaned house with 

some great prizes. Thank you Rylan for 

an awesome art class! Huge thanks to 

Wade Theaker for loading and 

delivering our Fundrive goods to 

Medicine Hat! Thanks to all the 

sponsors and contributors to Santa’s 

Shop, this community is amazing! The 

list is long of volunteers and friends we 

thank you from the bottom of our hearts. 

The residents love seeing new faces 

young & old, please contact Holly 306-

430-4180 or EOL to get your name on 

our volunteer list! Follow us on 

facebook to keep up with what’s 

happening!! 

 

 

                               EOL 306-967-2447 

eol@sasktel.net 


